Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: Alternative to "Sidewalk Closed"

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 9:15 AM

To: 'Michelle Hughes' <XXXXXXXXXX>

Cc: Hess, Raymond <XXXXXXXXXX>; Ponsock, Amy <XXXXXXXXXX>

Subject: RE: Alternative to "Sidewalk Closed"

Michelle,

Thank you for contacting the City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission. Your comment concerning sidewalk closed
considerations will be provided as a communication item on the March 16 Transportation Commission Agenda.

Transportation staff are also copied here so that they are also aware of your comment.
Respectfully,

Eli Cooper, A.l.C.P.

Transportation Program Manager

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 4 th Floor - Ann Arbor - Ml - 48104
734.794.6430 (O) | Internal Extension 43710

ecooper@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may
contain information that is confidential and protected from disclosure under the law. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail,
and delete/destroy all copies of the original message and attachments.

Thank you.

From: Michelle Hughes <XXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 1:08 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Subject: Alternative to "Sidewalk Closed"

| heard a rumor that CM Briggs is looking for transportation-related things to bring to Council. | have an idea:

When construction work is being done now, | see a lot of signs that say "Sidewalk closed. Detour ->". The detours can
be unreasonably long, for pedestrians using walkers, or even just pedestrians who are trying to walk!

I would like to suggest a rule that, when a sidewalk is closed for construction, a lane of traffic must be blocked off with
Jersey barriers, to serve as the new sidewalk, so as to not disrupt the pedestrian route.

Thanks!
--Michelle



